
CLEVELAND BALLET RECEIVES FUNDING FROM 
THREE LOCAL FOUNDATIONS

Cleveland Ballet recently received funding from three stalwart organizations to continue
fulfilling our mission of promoting accessibility and nurturing a new wave of ballet
enthusiasts.

The Lerner Foundation grant will allow Cleveland Ballet to distribute free performance
tickets and dance instruction through our partner schools including the Cleveland
Metropolitan School District. Students will experience the highly anticipated
performance of The Nutcracker during the 2024 holiday season.

Support from National Interstate Insurance and Lincoln Electric Foundation spans many
years and has enabled Cleveland Ballet to impact Cleveland’s vibrant artistic scene and
neighboring regions. With their continued support, various community-based initiatives
have helped build an understanding and appreciation for the classical art form through
movement and education. 


